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Dear Kindergarten Students and Parents,
The Kindergarten Teachers are looking forward to working with you during the 2022-2023 school year. Please bring the following school supplies when you come to Meet the Teacher Night tentatively on August 23, 2022:






Regular size Book Bag 

One plastic Pencil Box (not a zipper pouch)
6 Jumbo Glue Sticks
 “SKINNY” Wipe-off Markers
One Pink Pearl Eraser
Crayons (8 or 12 count ONLY please)
Box of Tissues
Headphones for computers and listening centers (No ear buds please.)
**A change clothes in a labeled Ziploc bag shirt, pants, underwear, socks)
Have a great summer!

Kindergarten Teachers
